The Max City Council held a special meeting Monday, July 18 at 7pm. Mayor Hauf and council
members Swanson, Gray, Jon Hauf, and Schneider were in attendance. Visitors included Richard
Gullickson; Kathy Huettl; Stu Merry, BHG; Lance Johnson, Main Electric; Nathan Amick,
Ackerman Estvold.

Swanson was re-elected as council member, Nathan Schneider was elected as a new council
member, and Don Krebsbach was elected as the job, new term starting as of the current meeting,
Oath of Office filed by each in the Auditor’s office.

Gray nominated Jon Hauf for Council President, Jon Hauf second, all voting in favor, MC.

Jon Hauf nominated Swanson for Council Vice President, Gray second, all voting in favor, MC.

Discussion held on committees, Jon Hauf was appointed to Streets, Gray to Law Enforcement,
Swanson to Public Affairs and Schneider to Water.

Council consensus to approve appointment of Katherine Klemetsrud, City Auditor; Lindell Law
Office, City attorney; and Ackerman-Estvold Engineering, City Engineer.

Swanson moved to adjourn, Jon Hauf second, meeting adjourned.
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